
ABCRA, P.O. Box 83519, 87 Avenue Road, Toronto ON, Canada, M5R 3T6 

Toronto Preservation Board 
100 Queen Street West, 2nd Floor, 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2 

Re: Toronto Heritage Survey 

June 13, 2019 

Dear Committee Members, 

I am writing on behalf of the ABC Residents Association (ABCRA) to inform you that 
ABCRA supports the proposal for a City-wide Heritage Survey. We believe that a 
proactive, systemic study of properties within the City of Toronto is necessary in order to 
identify properties with cultural heritage value. 

The ABC boundaries encompass several of Toronto’s most historic neighbourhoods and 
streets, with many buildings that have already fallen victim to destruction and many more 
under threat of disappearance. We believe that our city’s neighbourhoods will benefit 
greatly from a heritage survey that is based on established international best practices.  

Sincerely, 
Kathrin Bohr 
ABCRA Executive Director 
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